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The	Sabbatical	Leave	Committee	duly	reviewed	all	29	submitted	applications	and	held	interviews	with	all	
applicants	who	wished	to	have	an	interview.	Unfortunately,	there	were	only	24	available	sabbaticals	
allotted	to	CCSU.	To	maximize	the	likelihood	that	his	or	her	sabbatical	application	is	successful	in	years	
where	there	are	not	sufficient	sabbaticals	for	the	number	of	deserving	candidates,	applicants	are	
reminded	to	follow	the	published	guidelines	and	to	address	their	proposals	to	an	audience	not	made	of	
experts	in	their	area	of	study.	
	


